
 

  

 

 

 

 
 
 
Week beginning 3rd July 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
This week we have been very busy! The Bumblebees and Butterflies had an amazing time at Wingham 
Wildlife Park. They did us proud and had impeccable manners. We were very impressed by children’s animal 
knowledge, especially when it came to the dinosaurs and tigers! On the back of this newsletter, you will find 
some pictures from the day. In literacy, we have been writing our recount of the trip to Wingham. The 
children have been making these personal to them. They have loved writing all about their favourite animals! 
In Maths, we have recapped more or fewer than by looking at comparing sets of amounts. 
 
We are sure the children have been excited to come home and tell you which class they are going to be in 
next year. We will continue our transition process during the last couple of weeks of term, with the children 
having the opportunity to enjoy lots of time in their new classrooms and with their new teaching team. 
 
We appreciate that it is a busy time of year for many, but we do ask that you continue to read with your 
children as often as possible, as well as helping them to practise their phonics and rainbow words.  This really 
does make such a positive difference to the children, and will put them in good stead for Year 1. 
 
Thank you all very much for the donations that have come in for our Summer Fete next week.  
 
 Dates for your diaries: 
 

 Friday 14th July – Summer Fete  

 Monday 17th July EYFS to Year 1 Transition Meeting-  

 Wednesday 19th July – Foundation Celebration Event – 2pm  

 Friday 21st July – Staff Development Day (No children in school) 

 
Please remember that if you have any queries or questions, you can always catch us on the gate at the end 
of the day, or write us a note in the home school diary.  
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
 
The Foundation Team 
 
 

Dear Ladybirds and Bumblebees, 

As you have now found out who your teacher will be next year, we thought it would be a 

great idea for you to make them a poster telling them all about you. Why not include a 

picture of yourself as well!  

Love Buzz and Lola. 

 

 



  
 
 
 
 
 
       


